
RECREATION BOARD                                                JANUARY 10, 2023 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Julie LaRue, Chairman (absent) 

David Allen 

Nathan Thomas 

Tim Thompson 

Bryan Meck (absent) 

Also present:  Mark Cain, Recreation Director 

 

The meeting began at 6:30 PM. 

 

RESIGNATION: 

 

Mr. Jeff Gerbasi and Mr. Nathan Thomas have resigned their membership to the Recreation 

Board. 

 

PAVILLIONS: 

 

Mr. Cain said that he met with Mr. Tim Ford from the Farmington Highway/Park Department on 

1/11/23 to discuss new pavilions at Mertensia Park and Town Park.  There will also be a new 

playground going in at Mertensia Park.   

 

FARMINGTON GROVE: 

 

Mr. Cain said that there will be new paving put in at the Farmington Grove Park.  This will be 

used for parking for the baseball fields.  The Victor Little League has agreed to help with the 

cost of reworking the ball fields by putting in clay.  Mr. Cain said that they will walk the fields 

and discuss what they would like to do. 

 

SENIOR CITIZENS: 

 

Mr. Cain said they had 8 seniors attend the December trip to the Cortland Music Park on 

December 1, 2022.   Mr. Cain said that he has spoken to Mr. Mike Stockman from the Victor 

Senior group about possibly joining together and share a bus service.  Mr. Cain said that they 

will also reach out to Canandaigua. 

 

JULY 3 CELEBRATION: 

 

The fireworks for the celebration are paid for. 

 

EASTER CELEBRATION: 

 

The Easter egg hunt is scheduled for April 1, 2023 at 11:00 AM.  Mr. Cain will ask the Victor 

Key Club to help out.  Mr. Cain will order the prefilled eggs. 

 

SUMMER RECREATION: 

 

The 2023 summer recreation program will run from June 26, 2023 through August 4, 2023. Mr. 

Cain has tentatively scheduled the following dates for registration sign up, May 8th, 9th, 10th, & 

11th. 
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The next meeting will be held on February 7, 2023 at 6:30 PM. 

Mr. Allen said that he will be unable to attend. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:48 PM. 

 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


